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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

AUGUST 

3      Book Club Due 

4      P & C Meeting 6pm 

10-14  Book Fair 

 

SEPTEMBER 

16      School Photos 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut bu er at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents, 
 
Book week is coming! 
This years theme is  ‘CURIOUS CREATURES, WILD 
MINDS!’ and this year we will be combining Book Week 
with Education Week and our Annual Book Fair. 
 
The Book Fair will take place during Week 4, Term 3 (10th-14th August) 
where many books will be out on display for children to pick from and       
purchase. Please note however that to COVID restrictions, parents will be     
unable to attend the site to look at and purchase books.  To over come this,   
children will bring home a wish list with prices and photos of the books they 
would like to purchase. 
 
Information regarding payment methods will be sent home soon but it is look-
ing highly likely that we will accept only cash at school and all other orders 
can be placed online through the Bookclub Website. 
 
On the Thursday of Week 4 (13th August), children will be encouraged to 
come dressed as a curious creature or somebody with a wild and curious 
mind. We will have an in school parade and photos will be uploaded to the 
schools website and Facebook accounts.  So start preparing for your dress 
up character now and look out for all of the information that will soon come 
home about the Book Fair. 
 
Last term we ran our own Cross Country Carnival as the Small Schools car-
nival was cancelled for obvious reasons. This year I am proud to announce 
our school Cross Country Champions. They are as follows in order 1st-3rd 
place) 
 
8/9 yr old boys- Nixon, Myles, Jake 
8/9yr old girls – Evie, Jordan , Isabel 
10yr old boys – Tyson, William, Max 
10yr old girls – Bella, Char, Jordi 
11yr old boys – Riley Clark, Michael 
11yr old girls - Indeeka, Heidi, Jade 
Senior boys – Bailey, Lochy, Isaiah 
Senior girls – Caity, Jordan, Brooke 
 
Congratulations to the students and also to every student that took part. Cer-
tificates for Cross Country will be handed out at the end of year presentation. 
Take care and have a great week, 
 
Regards, 
Catherine Glennan 
Principal 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ALL ADULTS ARE  NOT TO  

ENTER THE SCHOOL 

GROUNDS UNLESS YOU HAVE 

NOTIFIED THE SCHOOL.  KISS 

AND DROP YOUR CHILD OFF 

AT  YOUR DESIGNATED GATE 

AND RING AHEAD TO MAKE 

AN  APPOINTMENT. 



 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Book club is due back the 4th August, the preferred payment is to order online using the LOOP platform. 
Log-in to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP or download our iPhone and iPad app from the App Store or get it 
on Google Play for Android. To order, you will have to register, then select your school and your child's 
class and then add your child’s first name and last initial. Enter the item number from the Book Club cata-
logue. There is no need to return paper order forms or payment receipt details to the school. 

P&C NEWS 
 
P& C MEETING 

The next P&C meeting will be Tuesday 4th of August in the school library at 6pm. 

CANTEEN 

Canteen will be operational every Wednesday and Friday. The preferred ordering is through the MY 
SCHOOL CONNECT app. All app orders MUST be placed before 8.30am on the day. 
 
RAFFLE  

Every week Greenwell Point Butchery is selling raffle tickets for Greenwell Point Public School from    
Monday to Saturday. For $5.00 you have the chance to win a $100 meat voucher to be spent at the butch-
ers which is 1st prize and 2nd prize is a veggie box, which is kindly donated by Bryce. The raffle is drawn 
every Friday afternoon. There is no need to purchase anything but all sales must be cash. 
Thankyou for helping us to support our school and good luck to everyone in this week’s draw! 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
School photos will be taking place on Wednesday 16th September.  New envelopes will be sent home as 
soon as we receive them.  The class photos will look different this year due to COVID restrictions.  Your 
child’s photo will be taken individually, even if you are not ordering, and all individual photos of your class 
will be collated into a class group. 
 

2/3G  

Ms Gordon-Hall has asked all of these home reader diaries to be returned to school.  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Jade in Year 5/6 turns 11 on the 31st July 

Jordan in Year 5/6 turns 12 on the 4th August 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE GREENWELL POINT BUTCHER 
A huge thank you to the Greenwell Point Butcher who generously supports the 
school every week. 
 

Maths games Year 3/4 


